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8 January 2019 
 
A Department of the Premier’s Office, Government of the Virgin Islands 

 

SAFETY ALERT 
NOTICE TO MARINERS No.1 - 2019 

 

 
OWNERS, MANAGERS, OPERATORS, SKIPPERS AND MASTERS OF 

ALL VESSELS OPERATING AT THE BATHS, VIRGIN GORDA. 
 
REFERENCE: SAFETY FLAG SYSTEM 
 
The Baths in Virgin Gorda, British Virgin Islands are quite dangerous at times especially 
in the winter season and tragically the outcome of many emergency calls to The Baths 
results in the loss of life. 
 
Mariners are advised that in an effort to ensure the safety of all visitors to The Baths; 
the National Parks Trust of the BVI, instituted a safety flag system which is updated 
daily and throughout the day as needed. 
 
Red and Yellow Flags mark area that are patrolled by Lifeguards, this is the safest place 
to swim at the Beach. 
 
Black and White Flags mark areas that are for use by Craft only-Do Not Swim in these 
areas 
 
Red Flags indicate DANGER never swim when the red flag is flying. At The Baths, 
Devils Bay & Spring bay National Parks Trust) the Red Flag also indicates that Boats 
are prohibited from using the mooring field.  
 
Yellow Flags these indicate that you should take CAUTION. Weak swimmers are 
discouraged from entering the water. At the Baths, Devils Bay & Spring Bay (National 
Parks Trust) the Yellow Flag also indicates that Boats should take caution when using 
the mooring field. 
 
Purple Flags indicate a Marine Life Warning for example Jellyfish. 
 
Should you wish to be added to the daily email updates regarding the flag status please 
contact Mr. Mark Street at the Conservation and Fisheries Department at 
surflifebvi@hotmail.com or call the National Parks Trust office on Virgin Gorda at tel: 
346-2779. 
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For the safety of visitors, operators, masters of all vessels, we are formally asking you 
to adhere to the flag system while visiting The Baths. Failure to do so is an offence as 
per the National Parks Trust Act 2006, Sections 3-6. 
 
This notice has been issued in accordance with section 163 of the Merchant Shipping 
Act, 2001 
 
Director of Shipping 
VIRGIN ISLANDS SHIPPING REGISTRY 
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